
 

  

 
   

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

 

10th May 2024 

Our office email is 
office@ivjs.school 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have been very learning about time in Maths this week. They have learnt about Roman 
numerals and then moved onto exploring analogue clocks to tell the time to 5-minute intervals. In 
English, they have completed their diary entries based around 'The boy at the back of the class'. In 
Art, they have created their final pieces of work around the theme of 'Storytelling through art'. 
They have created some very imaginative and colourful pieces which they hope to share with 
parents towards the end of the year. In French, they have been learning to order their favourite 
flavours of ice-cream, using full sentences. It has been wonderful to see their confidence grow as 
they talk to each other in French. 
Year 4 – have been writing a newspaper report about the eruption of Mount Vesuvius. In Maths, 
children have been learning time, months of the year and days. In Geography, children were 
exploring mountain ranges in Ghana and used their maths skills to create a bar chart of different 
mountain ranges. In DT, children were practising their cutting, sticking and assembling skills to use 
a net to make a 3D shape. In Science, children have been explaining how natural causes like 
hurricanes and earthquakes can cause damage to a habitat. 
Year 5 – have written a few stanzas of their poem about a race - it was wonderful to see their 
creativity seeping in to their poems in forms of poetic devices! The children learnt about polygons 
and 3D shapes in Maths and have deepened their understanding of shapes. In Humanities, 
children exhibited their understanding of volcanoes by labelling a diagram of a volcano. In 
Science, the children also produced some brilliant information texts about mammals to showcase 
their understanding of reproduction in mammals. They also enthusiastically contributed to the 
PSHE lessons where we discussed the benefits and risks of online gaming. The children actively 
participated in their PE lessons - their resilience and perseverance in these lessons have been 
amazing! It was a fun week in Year 5! 
Year 6 – have been working really hard in the final push before they sit their SATs next week.  
They have been revising aspects of spelling, grammar, reading and maths.  In English, the children 
have been continuing to write their narratives based on 'The Lighthouse' where they are 
impressing us with their great descriptive writing.  We have continued with our new humanities 
topic, history - The Victorians; the children have been looking at what it was like to be a child at 
school during the Victorian era and have been comparing school then with school today. 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Cairo 
Isla and 
Muska 

Cardiff 
Carl and 
Freya 

London 
Emilia and 
Zain 

Lisbon 
Liliana and 
Shania 

Paris 
Kyla and 
Evie W 

Prague 
Denis and 
Max S 

Washington 
Buster and 
Brume 

Warsaw 
Mannek and 
Lexi 

 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 93% 94% 99% 97% 93% 96% 98% 98% 

Lates 3 3 3 1 5 2 0 0 

Well done London Class! 

 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to: 

Zoya and Adam! 

Next week is the big week for our Year 6s; SATs Week! 
Each morning, the children will be sitting their exams from 9am 

so please remember to keep the noise to a minimum!  
Our Y6s are also invited into school Monday to Thursday next 

week from 8.15 to have breakfast and settle in before their 
exams. If you have not received a letter and would still like your 
Y6 child to attend this free breakfast session, please let us know 

by emailing office@ivjs.school with any dietary needs.  
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Date Event 

13th – 
17th 
May 

Y6 SATs Week 

17th 
May 

Y5 Science Trip 

17th 
May 

FISA Disco 

23rd 
May  

Lisbon Class Coffee 
Morning 

27th – 31st May 
Summer Half Term 

3rd 
Jun 

First Day Back of 
Summer Term 2 

20th 
Jun 

Paris Class Coffee 
Morning 

26th 
Jun 

Y3 Art Exhibition 

5th  
Jul 

Sports Day 

11th 
Jul 

Prague Class Coffee 
Morning 

19th 
Jul 

Last Day of School 
Year, 1pm Finish 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School Don’t forget we are a NUT AND SESAME FREE SCHOOL- we have children 

who have allergies! (let’s  leave them for the squirrels) 

This Week’s 
Winner: 

Paige 

 

Words Of The Week… 
 

Any child with 100% 

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 
May Holiday Club 

 
Disco! 

 
 

Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 

 

 
 

 
This week saw the turn of our year 3s taking part in their first school 
event. Held at Robertswood School, we had eight Y3 children take 

part in a football festival, which focused on participation and fun in 
football. Our team of boys and girls took part in three games against 
Robertswood, St Marys and Holtspur in which we scored a total of 5 

goals! They also took part in some mini coaching sessions from Y6 
children to help develop their skills. All the children were brilliant and 

behaved impeccably representing IVJS, fun was had by all and they 
even came away with a shiny medal! 

Thank you to all the parents and families who came to cheer them on 

 
 

Next Friday is our Year 5 trip! Please remember to return 
your slips to the class teachers as soon as possible. For 

those Y5 parents who are able to donate towards helping 
us fund the trip, you can make a £10 payment on your 

School Money account. 

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/y5-science-oxford-trip
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/fisas-tropical-disco
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/may-2024-holiday-club
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/fisas-tropical-disco
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/may-2024-holiday-club
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/may-2024-holiday-club


     

Thank you to everyone who entered our 'Big Battery Hunt' competition! 
Our competition entry winners are below! 

Keep a look out for our posters which will be appearing around Iver 
Village. 

Our ECO club members have been thrilled with the number of batteries 
that have already been recycled so far! 


